
 
 

PSA Complex, East Avenue, Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines 1101 
Telephone: (632) 8938-5267 

www.psa.gov.ph 

 

 
 
 

24 May 2024 

 

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 

Please be advised that the Submission and Opening of Bids for the 

Procurement of Supply, Delivery, and Installation of Window Blinds for the 

Philippine Statistics Authority (PSA) Headquarters under Public Bidding No. 

2024-09, originally scheduled for Monday, 27 May 2024 at 8:00AM and 

10:00AM, respectively, is postponed. This is to allow prospective bidders ample 

time to conduct a site inspection to verify the actual windows of the PSA 

Headquarters.  

 

The revised schedule for the activity is as follows: 

 

Activity Date and Time 

Submission of Bids 04 June 2024 at 8:00AM 

Opening of Bids 04 June 2024 at 10:00AM 

 

This information is for the guidance of all concerned. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

                 (Sgd.) 

MINERVA ELOISA P. ESQUIVIAS 

Chairperson 

PSA-Bids and Awards Committee 

 


